
REFERRAL TO LICENSING COMMITTEE 

Taxi and Private Hire Car Consultation Group 

Meeting of 26 August 2022 

 

MEETINGS OF THE CONSULTATION GROUP – REQUEST TO HAVE FOUR 

MEETINGS INSTEAD OF THREE PER YEAR 

The Consultation Group heard from Mr Russell McLeod who requested that 

consideration should be given to increasing the number of meetings of the Group from 

three to four per year, in order that any relevant taxi trade issues and 

recommendations of the group could be submitted for consideration of the Licensing 

Committee on a more regular basis.  

There was a general agreement amongst members that an extra meeting would be 

beneficial for the trade members. 

The Consultation Group resolved:- 

to request that the Licensing Committee at their meeting on 6 September 2022, agree 
to increase the number of annual meetings of the group to four, commencing in 2023. 


